
Letter: A successful chamber
Winter Wine Walk
To the community,

The  TahoeChamber  would  like  to  thank  all  of  the  business
hosts,  volunteers,  board  members  and  attendees  that
participated in the Winter Wine Walk BAHM! (Business After
Hours  Mixer)  in  the  Shops  at  Heavenly  Village.  Over  125
members and friends gathered in the Marriott Grand Residence
lobby to pick up their passports and enjoy a taste of El
Dorado County wine provided by Madroña Vineyards.

The Marriott lobby was beautifully decorated for the holidays.

Fifteen participating businesses were displaying their goods,
offering raffle prizes, pouring tastes of wine, and sampling
food.

Thank  you  to  the  following  participating  chamber  member
businesses: Red Poets & Skyhawk Lane Wines, Pacific Crest
Gallery,  Apricot  Lane,  Base  Camp  Pizza,  Around  Tahoe
Adventures,  Marriott  Grand  Residences,  Blue  Sky,  K-Tahoe
Radio, Fire & Ice, Patagonia, Quicksilver, Heavenly Sports,
Serenity Day Spa, and Kalani’s At Lake Tahoe.

A  special  thank  you  goes  out  to  the  following  food  and
beverage providers: Exquisite Grill, Crystal Basin Cellars,
Madroña Vineyards, Bumgarner Winery, Grace Patriot Wines, and
Tahoe Blue Vodka.

South Lake Tahoe offered free parking in their covered garage
and Yellow Cab gave free safe ride vouchers to the attendees.

Many guests completed their passports for a chance to win the
grand  prize  gift  basket  consisting  of  an  item  from  each
participating business.
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Thanks to all who came out for the festivities and mark your
calendar for the third annual Winter Wine Walk Dec. 12, 2013.
Have a safe and Happy Holiday.

Jessica Cunningham, TahoeChamber


